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Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
Does a product need to be approved by the TGA and listed on the Australian Register of 
Therapeutic Goods before it can be approved by the Prostheses and Devices Committee 
(PDC)? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Please note the Prostheses and Devices Committee (PDC) has been replaced by the 
Prostheses List Advisory Committee (PLAC).  The PLAC (and previously PDC) make 
recommendations to the Minister for Health and Ageing about prostheses that are suitable to 
list on the Prostheses List for mandatory private health insurance benefits.  
 
One of the criteria for listing on the Prostheses List is that the prosthesis is listed on the 
Australian Register of Therapeutic Goods. 
 
 


